
 

 
 
 
TO:       Mayor Galambos, City Council Members and John McDonough, City Manager  
 
FROM:  Thomas Black, Public Works Director 
 
DATE:   October 5, 2010, for Submission onto the Agendas of the October 5, 2010, City Council 

Meeting 
 
ITEM:    Consideration of Approval of the contract to construct Dunwoody Club Drive LARP 

Paving and the Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) between the City of Sandy Springs 
and the City of Dunwoody.   

 
 
 
We received bids from qualified contractors to perform the LARP paving of Dunwoody Club 
Drive from east of Spalding Drive to Mount Vernon Road. A total of eight bids were received, in 
alphabetical order they were: 
 
 

• Allied paving Contractors $447,473.00 
• Atlanta Paving and Concrete  $615,376.00 
• Baldwin Paving  $387,858.31 
• Blount Construction  $490,945.00 
• Butch Thompson Enterprises $426,644.27 
• CW Matthews Contracting $419,785.07 
• ER Snell Contracting  $536,432.00 
• Stewart Brothers  $546,965.70 

 
 
 
The bids returned well within budget. Public Works Department staff recommends the award of 
the contract to the low bidder, Baldwin Paving, contingent on the signing of an Inter-
Governmental Agreement with the City of Dunwoody to pay for its half of the project costs.  
 
  
 


